
Salhouse Weekly Update WC 14th March 2022 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
We have enjoyed having parent helpers in for reading – thank you, this is such a big support 
for the children and their teachers.  It has also been great to have face to face consultations 
this week.  I hope these have worked well for you. 
We continue to have positive COVID cases with pupils and staff but thankfully few and far 
between.  We will keep a close eye on this. 
If anyone is interested in ever volunteering at lunch time play – please let us know – we are 
fully staffed but parent help would be something the children would enjoy. 
As I write the sun is shining which is putting us all in a positive mood. 
 

 

Next week 
 

Tuesday 15th March – Year 6 at 
Broadland High performance of Peter 
Pan 
 
Thursday 17th March – County Music 
Festival 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Looking ahead 
 

Tuesday 29th March – Coots trip to Cromer RNLI 
 
Wednesday 30th March – Cluster Rugby 
 
Wednesday 30th March – Easter Service children 
only 
 
Friday 1st April – FOSS non uniform day, Easter 
scavenger hunt and cake sale 
 

 



Salhouse Weekly Update WC 14th March 2022 
Salsa Band 

The whole school were treated to performance from the Salsa Band ahead of their 
appearance at the County Music Festival at St Andrews Hall next week 

 
 
 

Kingfishers have been using the new Beebots. Exploring directions and programming. 

 

Bitterns arrived in class this morning to find a crime scene and have been 
investigating who ate the porridge!   

 

 
 
 
 
 

     

 
 

 

 


